Thirsk Community Primary School

Hambleton Place, Thirsk. YO7 1SL

Tel: 01845 524349

e-mail:admin@thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk www.thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr R. Chandler (B. Ed. Hons. NPQH)



Dear Parents and Carers

Thanking you for your support

IMPORTANT

Thursday is going to be a very busy day, particularly for our photographer. He/she will be arriving early to set up their equipment in the hall in preparation for a prompt start. Parents are invited to bring children to the hall between 8.30 and 9.15 a.m. This will allow the photographer to take some family photos portraits whilst parents are present. Please come to the hall door, which will be open from 8.30 a.m. and take a seat. Seats will be put out to create an organised queue i.e. first come, first served.

Nursery children will be the first to be photographed in the morning, followed by Key Stage 1 to Key stage 2. Please complete the slip below and return it to school by Tuesday 19th November. It is important that each child in your family has a slip so that we can meet your requirements (the choice includes: individual/group/both/none)

Thanking you for your support	
Mr R Chandler	
Headteacher	
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 2019	
Child's name	Child's lass
Please tick all that apply and cross out those that do not:	
I would like an individual portrait of my child	
I would like a family portrait with brothers/sisters Names	
Names	
I do not want a photograph taking of my child	
Signed	(parent/carer)